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Election Stall 
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DATES TO              
REMEMBER 
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Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Mon 
25-3 

Small 
Schools    

Athletics 
Carnival - 
Crookwell 

Thurs 
4-4 

Musica Viva 

Fri 
12-4 

Easter Hat 
Parade & 

School Fair -  
Unveiling of 
the blinds in 

the COLA 

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Next Assembly will be on Monday, 1st April at 9:00 am. - everyone is welcome. 
 
Monday, 25th March - Small Schools Athletics Carnival - Todkill Park, Crookwell.  Please   
return permission notes with payment (if outstanding) to the office tomorrow, please.  You 
will need to pack all food, water, hat and warm clothes.  Students are to wear their sports      
uniform.  The bus will leave as close to 8:30 am as possible, please be early if you can. All 
parents are welcome to attend and help at this event. 
 
Please remember the Election is on Saturday, 23rd March at Taralga Memorial Hall.  It 
would be great if parents could help on the BBQ, sell goods at the cake stall and most        
importantly, bake for the cake stall - cakes, biscuits and slices would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Our students have been busy baking for the Election Stall.  We hope that you can help   
Taralga Public School and the P & C.  Bring your loose change with you!! $$$$ 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 
 

 

NSW PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 
 
An invitation from Upper Lachlan Shire Council to 
pop into the Shire Libraries at Crookwell or      
Gunning to borrow titles on the NSW Premier’s 
Reading Challenge lists. 

 
 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 7 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

 

  

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASSROOM 
 
The Currobung Room students have been hard at work with “Book Club” this week.  Each reading group has a 
chapter book that they are reading gradually and answering questions about.  Students have done a great job 
thinking about their book and writing up their answers in their workbooks. 
 
Nearly all students have finished their huckaback sewing and we 
will be putting them together with a piece of tie-dye fabric to 
make a cushion.  We had fun tie-dying the fabric squares and they 
look very colourful. 
 
We are looking forward to the postponed Athletics Carnival on 
Monday.  Please return the new permission note by Friday with 
payment if necessary.  Thank you. 
 
 
 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Bridie Rumble 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Regan Martin 
 
 
 

Jannie Cummins 
Larry Cummins 
Hunter Pirihi 
Bridie Rumble 
Lillyann Cummins 
Seth Whitehouse 
 

 
 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Be a Good Sport at the Sports Carnival: 

 Try your best; 

 Congratulate others; 

 Follow directions. 
 

Happy Birthday to you in March:  
 

Hunter - 19th  Chase - 28th 



W E E K  8   

WALL OF FAME 
 
Congratulations to both Josie Calleja and Pippa Bell for achieving their 
3rd Certificate of  Commendation - 9 Honour Ribbons and 90  Progress 
Awards.   
 
Well done, Pippa & Josie!!!   

THE OFFICE CORNER:   

They’re back - unfortunately 

The nasty little gremlins known as 
head lice have come to visit our school 
once again.  Please check your child’s 
hair for these little critters and treat accordingly.  

Thank you. 

 

P & C NEWS 
 

Helping out - A big thank you to the mums, dads, grandparents and teachers who will be giving up some of 
their weekend to help out on the BBQ or cake stall at the election on Saturday, 23rd March.  Many hands make 
light work.  The P & C works hard to raise money to fund and subsidise great activities for ALL students - so 
we’re encouraging all families to support the P & C. 
 
Donations of cakes, biscuits, slices and other home-made treats can be dropped off to the school on Friday or 
directly to the Memorial Hall on Saturday.  All donations will be gratefully received. 
 
P & C Raffle -The P & C will also be holding a big raffle on Saturday with 1st prize a trailer load of wood 
(donated by Ray Meredith and Melinda Corby) and a big hamper of goodies (donated by the Calleja family). 
 
If you’re not helping out, when you come in to vote, please bring a few dollars to grab a sausage sandwich,    
bacon and egg sandwich, some yummy cakes for the weekend, or a few tickets in the raffle.                              
See you at the election! 
 
Chocolates for sale - We are still looking for families to take a box (or even half) to sell to family, friends or 
work colleagues.  Can you help?  Please contact Karla on 0429 123 935 if 
you would like to buy some chocolates or take a box to sell. 

A message from the Ministry of Health -- 
 

Keep coughing kids home and see your GP.  --- Whooping cough (also called pertussis) began increasing across NSW 
towards the end of 2018, especially in children between the ages of 5 and 14 years.  NSW Health anticipates that this   
increase will continue into 2019. 
 

School-aged children who are infected with whooping cough usually experience a troubling cough that can persist for 
months, but they rarely get severe illness.  However they can spread the infection to younger siblings and other more 
vulnerable people, who are at higher risk of severe disease.  Whooping cough can be life threatening to babies.  
 

What can you do to prevent whooping cough? 
 Make sure vaccinations are up to date for all family members; 
 Be alert for symptoms of whooping cough; 
 Keep coughing kids home, to prevent spreading the infection and see your GP to get them tested for whooping 

cough.  



 

Celebrating success in the classroom and 

practising for the Athletics Carnival on  

Monday. 


